
Issue Summer 8 

23rd June 2017 

What an incredibly successful week, both in the classroom 

and on the sports field!  Last Friday our Rounders team won 

their  competition and are through to the finals at Warwick     

University.  Our 3rd year of success with Rounders are off to 

Edgbaston to compete in the County finals .  On Tuesday we 

had an  incredible Area Athletics event at Edmondscote.                 

Congratulations to all the children who took part, five are 

through to the finals on Thursday.  On Wednesday evening 

we met our new Reception parents. The children join us on 

move up day next Wednesday Year 6 will go to their new sec-

ondary schools and our children will meet their new teachers 

(more information to follow next week).  Please note we have 

put in some transition meetings for parents, they are in red 

on the calendar to the right.  Letters will be sent shortly.   

Please remember the SPLAT Art Festival in the park on Satur-

day 15th July 2017. It would be great to see you all there. 

Don’t forget our Sports Morning next Thursday at Campion 

for Year 1 to Year 6. All welcome to support! 

Heads Up 

Summer 

Term 2017 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 

9am  Year 4 Class Assembly 

Year 6 to new secondary schools / Induc-
tion Morning 

Thursday 29th June 2017    

Sports Day Year 1—6 at Campion 9.30am-12 

Year 3 Bikeability  

Wednesday 05th July 2017 

Year 6 trip to Drayton Manor 

Friday 07th July 2017       

Year 6 After School activity with Parents at Mill Garden 

Monday 10th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for YR Parents  

Tuesday 11th July 2017   

1.30pm Key Stage 2 Afternoon Performance  

Wednesday 12th July 2017   

Science Fair for selected children at Warwick University 

7pm Key Stage 2 Evening Performance  

Thursday 13th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for Y1 Parents 

Friday 14th July 2017        

EYFS Sports Morning here at school 9am 

5.30pm Home School Association Summer Disco 

Saturday 15th July 2017   

Leamington Arts Festival—Jephson Gardens  

Monday 17th July 2017 

3.20pm Transition Meeting for Y2 Parents 

Tuesday 18th July 2017  

2pm Annual Oscar’s Ceremony Parents invited 

Thursday 20th July 2017  

9.15am Presentation of awards  

Friday 21st July 2017     

9.15am Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Parents Invited 

Children finish for the Summer Holiday on   
Friday 21st July 2017 

Rounders competition! 

On Friday 15th June eight children from year 6 and 2 children 
from year 5 went to Bishops Tachbrook to compete in a round-
ers competition. The first game was against Long Itchington,  
we bated first and smashed them 8 ½ to 3. The next game we 
won 3 ½ to 11. The last game we played was the final we won 
10 ½ to 4. Over all we came first. 

We then played the final against Newburgh they were a really 
good team but we still won by two and 1/2 rounders the scores 
were 7 to 4 1/2 . 

By Joe M, Joey D, and Anna—CTCN  

SILLY GLASSES DAY!! 

On Thursday, everyone wore silly glasses, in return they 
brought in a bottle for the Summer Fair Tombola. Everyone 
really enjoyed it.  There were lots of silly glasses that were re-
ally funny. We wore our funny  glasses all day at school. We 
all enjoyed having silly glasses day at our school! 

BY: Harsimran and Rosie—CTCN Reporters 



Don’t forget to check out the school website @ 

www.claphamterraceinfo.co.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.10, 
£10.50 a week.  

Please ensure all cash payments 
come in a named envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: 
Clapham  Terrace Primary School WCC. 

Payments for dinners should be made 
on a Monday and sent into school in a 
sealed named envelope. 

You can also pay via AGORA. 
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Lost Property 

If your child is missing any items of 

clothing they will eventually make their 

way to the Lost Property Box.  We   

encourage you to  regularly check the 

lost property box in the hope that you 

can find any missing items. 

Rounders  

Parent View 

Parent View is an online Questionnaire 

for you to give your views on our 

school at any time of the year.   

Please take the time to go to    

 https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Log in with an email address or create 

an account and then answer the 12 

questions about our school. 

 

 

 

Area         

Athletics 



How to get in touch: 

Clapham Terrace Primary School 

Clapham Terrace 

Leamington Spa 

CV31 1HZ 

 

Telephone:  01926 423404 

Absence Line: 01926 430854 

 

Email:   

admin2312@welearn365.com 

 

Website: 

www.claphamterrace.info 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Rockets OOSC Ltd 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 

8.00am—8.45am and 3.15am-6pm 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm    

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall   during the 

hours above Or text 07547 670230 / 07916 152639 before 12pm to book a 

place. Facebook page has more info! 

www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Available from 8am 

£3.50 session 

Register your child once 

THEN 

Use us as a drop in session before school. 

Pop in to the small hall before or  after school 

to set up this service 

Year Percentage 

R 97.41 

1 97.22 

2 94.07 

3 96.15 

4 95.93 

5 95.24 

6 98.02 

Year Percentage 

R 100 

1 92 

2 83 

3 87 

4 85 

5 100 

6 100 

Reading 

Percentage  

Clapham Terrace Children’s News 

LEAMONHEADS AT THE PEACE FESTIVAL 

On Saturday 17th and Sunday 18th Leamonheads went to the 
Peace Festival to sell their glorious homemade lemonade. On 
Saturday, Lajla, Jess, Thomas and Daisy sold lots and lots of 
lemonade on the HOT, HOT, HOT day! They even sold out of 
lemonade! They even had some competition that were an actu-
al Business.  

On Sunday, Lajla, Jess, Abigail and Daisy sold the lemonade 
to all the family. There is one secret ingredient which is…….. 

A secret so we can’t tell you! 

They raised £890 and sold out on both Saturday and Sunday 
because it was very hot weather. One man even came back 
lots of times and got 7 cups of refreshing lemonade! 

We’ve even got are own Facebook Page! 

DAY OF THE AFRICAN CHILD 

 

On Friday the 16th June year 3 went to       
Lillington School for day of the African child. 
They met other schools like St Patricks and 
someone from are partnership in Bo.  

The class took part in a range of activities. 
Including drums and the story telling. They 
met Matt Weston, the MP for our local area. 
He is also year 5’s class governor. 

Year 3 had an amazing time celebrating the 
day of the African child. 

By Ella and Annabel CTCN reporters. 

  

http://faithhopeandpolitics.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/school-attendance.jpg



